14JUN18

To: VCDR 10 5SR
From: SO-CM 10 5SR
Subj: Communications Activity for MAY18

A VHF Radio Drill was held on 17MAY. Three AUXCOM

Facilities participated in the exercise; Keith Wilson and Christine
Fisher of Flotilla 10-06 and Charles Duke from Flotilla 10-05.

Herman Franke, FSO-CM Flotilla 10-06, participated in two
medium frequency AM drills during the month in addition to his
usual service as an AUXMON program contributor. Unfortunately,
I do not have the hours spent on these endeavors.

Very respectfully,

Paul A. Dowty

CC: DCDR 10, FC 10-01, FC 10-05, FC 10-06, FC 10-07,
SO-SR 10, DSO-CM 5SR



